
 

 

BOD Meeting notes 

1. GAME CHANGES: As of March 10, 2018, we will play a team points game every 
Saturday. We will continue this for an extended period of time (6 months should give 
us a good feel) and we will monitor participation to ensure that we have not made 
changes that caused participation to drop. I think our hope is to have participation 
increase. For now, we will treat it like a peer day and let everyone get their own group 
but have the computer pick the teams. I would like to at least once each month on 
Saturday, let the computer pick the teams and you have to play with your computer 
picked team. This will help give our group a better chance to get to know each other 
better. After all we are basically a social organization. If it is looking like this does not 
help us get some new members as well as increased participation, we will revisit this 
decision. 

2. Any time we have more than 8 teams we will pay two places. This is not a big change 
but I think it makes sense to help spread the money around when there is a large 
group. Should we ever get to 13 teams on a given day we will pay 3 places. 

3. As of March 6, 2018, we will count Tuesday as an official MGA day. Over the past 
couple of years Tuesday has grown to a larger number than in the beginning and the 
consensus seems to be that it should count towards the money list.  This also means 
that we must also take out for the Party Fund as well as require non-members to pay 
the extra $5. 

4. As of March 1, 2018, we will also reduce the minimum number of players required 
before we deduct the $1 per player for the Party Fund from 16 to 12. Given that the 
cost of our Fall Trip continues to rise each year, we want to be able to provide as much 
assistance as we can and this will give us an estimated additional $500 to $700 extra 
to the fund. 

5. Based on the discussions at our Annual Meeting in January, we will begin the process 
of selling ad signs for the tee markers. The ads will be due on April 1, each year starting 
with 2018. We will offer a few options to prospective advertisers.  WE NEED THE 
HELP OF THE FULL MEMBERSHIP IN SECURING ADS. If you or anyone you 
know would want to sponsor a hole, please get with WJ and he will help you get the 
ball rolling. We really need this to be a team effort if we are to be successful. The cost 
of the ads will be as follows: 

First year - $150 (covers cost of having initial sign created) 
Annual Renewals - $100 
Three Years -  $275 (includes cost of creating initial sign) 
Five years - $400 (includes cost of creating initial sign) 

 


